
WSR 24-19-088
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
(Commute Trip Reduction Board)
[Filed September 17, 2024, 10:56 a.m.]

The commute trip reduction board has changed the following regu-
lar meeting:

From: WSR 24-05-026.
To: Add the following additional meeting: On November 7, 2024, at 

10:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m., via Microsoft Teams https://tdmboard.com/.
If you need further information, contact Ricardo Gotla, 

ricardo.gotla@wsdot.wa.gov.
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